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October 28, 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

 Today you will be receiving the family reports detailing your child’s 
assessment results from our beginning of year assessments. Please 
celebrate your child’s strengths and progress and collaborate with them 

on planning how they will reach their goals. Review the reports carefully 
and bring any questions to next week’s parent teacher conferences. Your 
child’s teacher will provide additional insight into your child’s progress.  

 
Expect to see the following family reports: 

 K-2  Acadience Reading and i-Ready Math  
 3-5 i-Ready and MAP Growth Reading/Math  

 
The Acadience Reading Assessment was administered individually by 
your child’s classroom teacher. Both i-Ready and MAP Growth are 

computer adaptive group administered assessments.  

 

In addition to recommendations from your child’s teacher, please note 

that the following digital platforms are available for all of our students to 

help strengthen their skills: 

 

 ELA skills – Use IXL and RAZ-Kids  

 Math skills – Use IXL 

 

The goal of the assessments is to inform student’s academic 

achievement. Please be aware that results may differ from one 

assessment to the next. Teachers use information from multiple sources 

including these reports to determine your child’s current academic level. 

Placement levels are used along with teacher observations to guide 

instruction in the classroom.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mary Butler, Data Specialist 

Karen Scott-Piazza, Principal  

 


